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  Gold Coast Branch            Thursday 7th February 2013  
 Venue: G06_3.60 (Business 3 Building)   Commenced 4:05 Concluded 5:30
Attendance: 

Eve Blackwell, Brendan Boyle (Helensvale SHS), Cathy Carroll (Somerset College), Anthony Chapman (Chatswood Hills), Ros Fischer, Jo Fullerton (Springbrook SS), Sharon Fujie (William Duncan SS), Kim Hepworth (Clover Hill SS), Gareth Jones (Robina SHS), Leigh Kirwan (Griffith Uni), Loretta Kishihara (relief Teacher), Rachel Lornie (Coomera SS), Jackie Mikami (Park Lake SS, Oxenford SS), Alicia Saigo (St Hilda’s), Judy Shelley (Colours of the World), Michele Soulard (QAHS), Elisa Valade (AB Paterson).
Welcome   By Leigh.
 Individual introductions

 Cathryn is sending flowers to Rachel Vickers and Carmel Gomm-Wright. 

Apologies:  Tracely Somerville, Southport SHS; Cathryn Bruton, Linda Ramirez (new Spanish teacher), Lisa Moller (new Italian teacher), all Benowa SHS; Rachel Vick ers, Helensvale SHS; Cathie Hannan; Doreen Ng-Yap (TSS); Sellina McCluskey, Aldona Bernaitis, Assisi Catholic College; Kayoko Govindasamy, Cathryn Bruton, Gabrielle Bert, Carmel Gomm-Wright
President’s Report  
· New car parking arrangements. We are no longer able to park in the multi storey car park. We are able to park behind and near this facility in the General Parking areas for free.
· Koto instructor has been invited to a future meeting

· Cathie Hannan has a room to rent out and would like a Japanese person if anyone can help Ph. 0406 540 820.
· Applications are open for the Griffith University Diploma of Languages in Japanese if you would like to join the six teachers already enrolled. Email Leigh for details L.Kirwan@griffith.edu.au
· Next  GCB MLTAQ meeting 7th March

· March 13th MLTAQ AGM 4:30 pm at South Bank Campus followed by Language Teachers’ Forum. Dinner to follow at South Bank

· Speech Competition will be Sunday 18th August 2013
Webmaster’s Report

All minutes from 2012 have been uploaded to the website.

Treasurer’s Report

Held over until next meeting

Election of Officers for 2013
	Position
	Name
	Nominated
	Seconded

	President:

	Dr Leigh Kirwan  
	Brendan Boyle
	Eve Blackwell

	Vice President:
	Gareth Jones
	Jo Fullerton
	Leigh Kirwan



	Secretary:
	Kim Hepworth  
	Eve Blackwell
	Anthony Chapman

	Treasurer:
	Cathryn Bruton   
	Sharon Fujie
	Ros Fischer


	Speech Contest Convenor:
	Gabrielle Bert   
	Eve Blackwell
	Jackie Mikami


	Professional 


Development:

	Ros Fischer
	Leigh Kirwan


	Cathy Carroll

	Webmaster:

	Anthony Chapman
	Michele Soulard
	Rachel Lornie



 Members were thanked for participating in the election. Office bearers were congratulated.

Leigh commented that for the first time in a very long time; the positions are being held by the same people from the previous year.
General Business

· March meeting Brendan Boyle will be providing PD on language APPs
     Android and Apple based Apps will be presented.
· If you have any ideas or requests regarding Professional Development please contact Ros on 55 944 911 sfischer@bigpond.net.au
· June /July AFMLTA Biennial conference will be held in Canberra

· Rie had a baby girl. She has named Moka May.    Rachel will send a card on our behalf

· Judy Shelly Cultural Incursions.   www.coloursoftheworld.com.au     0405 463 663
           judybyronbay@yahoo.com

          Judy visited the meeting and offered to provide cultural incursions for schools and a PD
          session during a future Gold Coast MLTAQ meeting 

          Performances and workshops (martial arts, dance, music, crafts etc.) are provided in
          Indonesian, Japanese, Chinese, Spanish, French, German, Indian and many more cultures.  
 Nine members enjoyed dinner at the Parkwood Thai.
Next meeting      March 7th    Venue G06_3.60
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